
 Hello everyone, 

 I wanted to talk about something important that's been on my mind lately - speeding 
 within our Glen community. Just a quick reminder, the speed limit here is 15 miles per 
 hour. It's crucial for all of us to stick to this limit to ensure the safety of our community, its 
 residents, our furry friends, and our properties. 
 Let's break it down to make it clear. Each straight section of the Glen is about 0.1 miles 
 long. 
 At a reasonable speed of 15 mph, it only takes around 24 seconds to cover that 
 distance. Now, if you go faster at 25 mph, it's just 14 seconds. No matter how rushed we 
 may be, those few seconds aren't worth risking someone's life or their safety. 
 Let's make a conscious effort to slow down  —  It's in  everyone's best interest. 

 Take care, 
 Marc Schonbrun 
 President, The Glen of Pacific Grove Homeowners Association 


